
Registration of residence for students – new location 
 

Considering the new epidemiologic situation caused by the COVID-19 virus, Police 
Department of Primorje and Gorski kotar County has issued the following important 
announcement: 
 
Due to the situation caused by the COVID-19 epidemic and for the purpose of 
avoiding the larger groups of citizens within the official area of Police Department’s 
offices, students are advised to register their residence each day from 8 a.m. till 
2.30 p.m. at the location Braće Monjac 24, Rijeka (the building of the former 2nd 
Police precinct in Rijeka) starting with 28th September 2020. 
 
We also remind students that, in case they do not own real estate for which they 
register residence, they are obliged to enclose statement of the owner or Lease 
agreement signed by the real estate’s owner. Both of these documents should be 
confirmed by notary public or the real estate’s owner can give his consent in front of 
the official.    
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